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	September 2019


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190816009
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

Last year you provided me with a Freedom of Information Act response [Ref: 113165] which I attach. Please could you provide me with updated figures for all the tables, by which I mean (i) data for 2017 and (ii) if it is available data for 2018.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the excel spreadsheets in the attached annex.

Dangerous offenders who pose a threat to society should always be remanded into custody while they await trial. Prosecutors are able to challenge a Crown Court bail decision where they feel a potentially dangerous prisoner could be bailed. The decision to grant bail is taken by the police and courts based on the full facts of each case, and the overwhelming majority do not reoffend. 
Dangerous offenders who pose a threat to society should always be remanded into custody while they await trial, and prosecutors can challenge a decision where they feel a potentially dangerous prisoner could be bailed.

Those bailed can be given strict conditions such as electronic tags and curfews, and the small minority who do reoffend will usually receive a longer sentence as a result.

While bail decisions will always remain matters for the independent courts and the police, this government is tacking decisive action to cut crime and keep the public safe. That includes recruiting 20,000 extra police officers, spending up to £2.5bn on additional prison places, and reviewing sentencing to make sure the violent and sexual offenders serve the time their serious crimes deserve. 
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